To all the lovely children in Class JH,

Last week, I was so lucky to see some of you in class! There were only two of you in
school, but we had lots of fun making playdough (even though I got the recipe wrong - silly
me) painting pet rocks and playing ‘Simon Says’ on the field! We were all really happy that
we got to speak to some of you from school, I know the boys had huge smiles after talking
to their friends. If we didn't ring you last week, we will try and get hold of you this week,
so don’t be disappointed!

I hope you are all getting out and about now that places are starting to open up! I
went on a lovely walk to Fountains Abbey this week and I am super excited to be going to
Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Sunday! I will definitely share some photos with you!

We are carrying on with our work on rainforests this week, which is one of my
favourite topics! I hope you all do the arty task as I would love to see your creations! I hope
you enjoy doing some of the tasks this week and don't forget to send me pictures to
hallj@forest.n-yorks.sch.uk.

Stay safe and happy everyone! From Miss Hall ©

To you amazing parents and carers,

I hope you're beginning to see the light at the end of the tunnel now! I know things
are still a struggle and we are certainly still nowhere near normality, but we are getting
there. Take the opportunity to go out and about while you can and maybe visit places you
never have before. I know we are all tired of the stress that Covid-19 has brought with it,
but if we see this time as a gift that many will never get, we may feel happier in ourselves.
We now have the time to spend just being with our children and partners and that is so
wonderful. I am sure you are all making the most of it while you can.

I may only call once a week and I know that sometimes I don’t manage to get through
to everyone, but you all have my email address (hallj@forest.n-yorks.sch.uk), so you can
email me any time and I will make sure I get back to you as soon as I can!

Take care of yourselves and I look forward to speaking to you all again soon!

From Miss Hall ©
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